Church of Saint Gabriel the Archangel

April 22, 2013

Mr. Kevin T. Lynch Lynch Develop Associates Inc. 74 New York Avenue Suite 2 Huntington, New York 11743

Dear Kevin,

Recently Lynch Development Associates (LDA) ran a very successful capital campaign for St. Gabriel's Church. This is my second experience using LDA, and once again I found you and your team to be very competent as well as professional.

After looking at the parish finances, your firm was able to set a realistic campaign goal, which through your efforts we were able to achieve.

Michael Bither and Tom Smith, the onsite staff of LDA, developed a wonderful rapport not only with me, but with the parish staff as well. They did a fine job organizing the various meetings and presentations that were made to the parish.

Based on both my experiences with your firm, I would highly recommend Lynch Development Associates to anyone who is considering having a capital campaign for their organization.

With every good wish, I am

Sincerely yours,

Rev. Msgr. Frank G. Del Prete

Pastor

